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June 19, 1973

2.b6- 2z/MN-3W

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

New Mexico 0il Conservation
Commission

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

Frankly, we do not know the tops drilled in our GECO #1 Taylor
Ranch well. We are not familiar with the San Juan Basin.

We have requested that all logs be forwarded to you so you will
have an accurate picture of the beds drilled.

Yours very uly,

Edward M. Obele, Sr.
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Suite A, 4215 Winfield Scott Plaza ¢ P.O. Box 2087 ¢ Scottsdale, Arizona 85252 ¢ Phone 602/947-4703



